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HEARING - Consider sending letters to the President and our Federal Legislative Delegation restating the County's past
concerns about the impact of new offshore oil and gas leasing in federal waters off our coast, and expressing opposition
to recent efforts to lift the Presidential and Congressional moratoriums on new oil and gas leasing that have been in place

since 1990. (EST. TIME: 30 MIN.)
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